
 

 
 
 
 
 
15th August 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Year 12 students are to return to school at 8.45am on Friday 26th August in full school uniform, for the 
first day of their Induction Programme.   
 
Your daughter will enter the building by the underpass at the IT/HE doors and go directly to her form 
room.  Staff will be at hand to assist in directing students to the correct area. 
 
At the conclusion of the morning, you are warmly invited to accompany your daughter to attend a 
brief assembly at 12.25pm led by the Principal, Ms Stuart and your daughter’s Leader of Learning, Mrs 
Leckey, followed by subject review meetings.  Given the limited opportunities to meet together in the 
last two years, we would like to begin this year working in close partnership with you.  The subject 
review meetings provide you with an opportunity to meet with your daughter’s teachers to discuss 
her progress in each subject as well as help you understand how you can best support her in her 
learning in the coming months.  You are free to leave after you have seen your daughter’s teachers.  
Staff will be available until 2.25pm. 

 
Please note that lunch will not be available and school buses will not be operational until September.  
Students should bring snacks with them for break and lunch. 
 
On 26th August, Year 12 students will receive further details of a mock interview on Tuesday 30th 
August.  Following this, Year 12 will not be required to attend until Monday 5th September when 
students will follow normal timetable. 
 
We are really looking forward to seeing you and your daughter again on Friday 26th August.  In the 
meantime, please do not hesitate to contact school should you need to. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
G Houston 
Assistant Principal 
 
 
To access Belfast Model School for Girls Privacy notice or GDPR policy please see our school website 
at www.belfastgms.org 


